
Albrecht, Linda 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

To whom it may concern. 

Greg Porter (gporter963@gmail.com] 
Monday, March 21, 2016 2:50 PM 
City Clerk 
re-zone of 136 Chaparral Valley View 

CPC2016-079 
Attachment 2 

Letter 

I am emailing as I live on this row of homes and I have walked past this sign many times. I do want to express 
concern that I oppose the re-zoning of this or any lot in the area. I do not wish to see cars parked across the 
street and this area not tum into rental areas. 

I bought my home a few years back for this very reason. My past home had rental and the block went from a 
nice place to live to an area we got out of due to this zoning. Living across from the ridge (hill across the street) 
was a very big attraction for us and I do not want to be pushed out again. 

1 believe this is what the sign was looking for, 

thank you for your time, 

Greg Porter 
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